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Hello 

 

My name is Garrett Fleenor, and I am the 1st Vice Chair of the Washington County 

Democrats.  I support Mail-in voting, and strongly oppose SB 210.  I've lived my 

entire life in Oregon, and in my first election in 2008, happily voted by mail while I 

was attending college at Oregon State University.  I proceeded to vote, by mail, in 

every single election from then on.  I even volunteer my time to be an election 

observer here in Washington County, to observe the process and ensure that 

everything is going well. 

 

Voting by mail is one of the greatest perks of living in Oregon, and I appreciate it 

every single time.  We are incredibly privileged to have such robust, effective, and 

secure voting method.  To remove that would fundamentally change Oregon's 

character.  I STRONGLY oppose abolishing our Vote by Mail system, and 

STRONGLY oppose SB 210.   

 

Please, do not advance this bill.  Protect Oregon's unique character and extremely 

convenient voting system.   

 

Thank You 


